
 

May 30, 2024 

 

To Our Valued Clients, 

 Pace will implement a general rate increase (GRI) of 5.9% applicable to proprietary base 
rates, pallet rates and minimum charges Effective July 15, 2024.  This GRI will help offset the rising 
costs of new equipment, continued investments in technology, employee health care coverage, 
and motor truck insurance.  Pace will continue its commitment of meeting our clients’ 
expectations with the highest level of service you have been accustomed to for the past 51 years.    
 
For more information, please contact your Account Executive or Sales@pacemotor.com   
  
 
Sincerely, 

Patrick W. Pacelli  
Patrick W. Pacelli 
SR. Vice President 
 

 

Pace Motor Lines, Inc reserves the right to make changes to bases at any time based on adverse market conditions.  
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